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The investigation into the shooting death of Robert Dusseau continues by
Detectives from the Negaunee State Police, Marquette County Sheriff’s
Depart, Marquette City Police, and the Bureau of Alcohol Tobacco and
Firearms.

An autopsy is scheduled for Thursday February 25th.

As investigative leads have been developed it is believed that the homicide was
committed some time after 4:00 PM on 2-23-2010.

Witnesses have provided investigators with a description of a person seen at
the business on the afternoon of the shooting.  The person is described as a
white male, between the ages of 35 – 45 years of age, and is approximately
5’10”tall, weighing 200 – 220 pounds.  The suspect has brown hair that covers
the ears, and was wearing silver or gold rimed eye glasses.  Facial hair was
also present in the form of a close cropped goatee.

A forensic artist’s depiction of the suspect’s description will be developed
later this day for circulation.

The Bureau of Alcohol Tobacco and Firearms has announced, their agency is
offering a $5,000 reward for information resulting in the arrest and
conviction of the person or persons involved in the death of Robert Dusseau.

If you have any questions contact: D/Sgt. David Johnston (906) 475-1136


